3 December 2021

Darrell Channing

Director

Competition Exemptions

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission

BY EMAIL - exemptions@accc.gov.au

Dear Darrell
CB10000483 — COMPPS — SUBMISSION

We act for Australasian Performing Right Association Limited (APRA), which trades as APRA AMCOS
and OneMusic Australia.

| refer to your letter dated 29 November 2021 to APRA’s Jonathan Carter. While not accepting all of
the matters alleged against APRA in the collective bargaining notification from the Coalition of Major
Professional and Participation Sports (COMPPS), APRA supports the notified conduct.

Please let me know if you would like anything further.

Yours sincerely

Kate Haddock
Partner
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